
Amble Links First School PTA – 2016 Christmas Newsletter 

Our PTA Christmas Fair is fast approaching and will take place 

after school on Thursday 1st December. This is always a popular 

event and one of our biggest money raisers of the school year. To 

help us make the event a success we are asking for your help with 

donations for our raffle and tombola. We are also asking for 

donation of toys that are in good condition. Children bringing in a 

donation will receive a small treat from the office. 

Any donations of cakes would also be much appreciated on the day.  

Any parents or friends of the school have a small/home business and 

would like a stall in return for a donation please get in touch with us. 

Thank you for your support and we hope to see you at the Christmas 

Fair. 

Amble Links PTA 

___________________________________________________________ 

SANTA BOOKING FORM 

To reduce queues on the evening we are also selling tickets in 

advance to visit Santa Claus during the Christmas Fair. Tickets are 

£2.50 each and include a gift for each child. Please complete the slip 

below and return with payment in an envelope marked for the PTA. 

___________________________________________________ 

Santa Claus Tickets 

I enclose £2.50 for a ticket for: 

Name of child            ………………………………………………………………………… 

 Class                        …………………………………………………………………………… 



I enclose £2.50 for a ticket for: 


